August 20, 2014
Mr. Brian Warren
Bohannan-Huston, Inc.
7500 Jefferson Street NE, Courtyard 1

Albuquerque, NM 87109
Re:
Balloon Fiesta Park Sid Cutter’s Pilots’ Building

Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Date 7-2-14 (B17D001F)

Dear Mr. Warren,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received August 15, 2014, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:
1. The building is significantly different than what was approved for Site Development Plan for Building Permit.  Submit for Administrative Amendment to the Site Development Plan for Building Permit and receive approval.
2. On DMP-1, from the description of the existing conditions only 6.0 cfs is getting into the current storm drain system and the rest (12.34 cfs) overflows to the fields and eventually reaches the North Diversion Channel.  For proposed conditions, 18.36 cfs is going into the existing storm system.  Does the existing system have capacity for this additional flow?  What are the existing flows in the existing two 30 inch, the 24 inch, and the 18 inch storm drains?  Do they have capacity for the additional flows being contributed to them?  Explain how you reached a flow of 25.90 cfs in SD7.
3. SD3 has a flow of 4.53 cfs going to it, but the capacity is only 3.28 cfs.  Resize the storm drain.

4. SD6 is shown to have the same amount of flow of 7.09 cfs as SD5, however, there is an unnamed inlet between them.  What is the actual flow in SD6?

5. Provide a manhole at the intersection of the 30 inch and 15 inch storm drains.  Provide a manhole or inlet at the intersection of the 12 inch and 15 inch storm drains.

6. The sidewalk outside the door on the west side of the building should have no more than a 2% slope.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3994.





Sincerely,





Amy L. D. Niese, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Hydrology




Planning Department
C:
e-mail
